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The School Board December 27, 2023 
 

……….. approved the appointment of Dr. Larry A. Huff to serve as the Superintendent of Elkhart 
Community Schools (ECS) effective March 1, 2024 and as of said date, enter into an 

agreement to employ Dr. Huff to serve in such capacity from March 1, 2024 through June 
30, 2027. 

 

……….. Dr. Huff is coming to ECS from Pike Township where he served as the Chief Academic Officer. 
All Board members expressed their excitement for the opportunity to work with Dr. Huff and 

the experience, knowledge, skills, and innovative insight he will bring to ECS. 
 

……….. Board members thanked Superintendent Mark Mow for stepping in during this transition 

while the Board searched for a new superintendent. 
 

……….. Board members thanked BWP for their guidance through this process; they served the Board 
well. 

 

……….. Mr. Mow shared that he is looking forward to working with the Board and Dr. Huff.  He feels 
the ECS staff are ready for his leadership and sees a bright future for ECS.  He plans to 

remain with ECS in some capacity through the end of the 2023-2024 school year. 
 

   
 
 


